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Minutes of a meeting of Rhuddlan Town Council’s Website Committee held at the 
Community Centre, Parliament Street, Rhuddlan on 6th April 2017. 
 
PRESENT: Cllrs. Gareth Rowlands (Chairman), Mike Kermode, Jackie Burnham, Arwel 
Roberts. 
 

1. APOLOGIES – Cllr Sara King. 

 
2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST – None 

 

3. MINUTES – The minutes of the meeting held on 5th January 2017 were approved. 
 

4. URGENT MATTERS AS AGREED BY THE CHAIRPERSON – None. 
 

5. PART 2 BUSINESS – It was proposed, duly seconded and unanimously agreed that in 
accordance with Section 100A (4) of the local Government Act 1972, the press and 
public be excluded from the meeting during consideration of the following item of 
business because it is likely that exempt information as defined in paragraph 1 of 
Part 4 of Schedule 12A of the Act would be disclosed. 

 

8. NEW LOGO FOR RHUDDLAN TOWN COUNCIL – Five Logos were received and considered. 

Two logos were shortlisted and these will be submitted for a decision to the Town Council 

meeting to be held on the 12th April 2017.  The Town Clerk gave a brief overview on progress 

in terms of completing templates containing information for the new website. The Town 

Clerk to continue with this work and complete all templates and submit to the I.T. Officer 

who is developing the structure of the new website.  

It was resolved to invite the I.T. Officer to give an overview of the draft of the new Website 

towards the end of May.  


